
8th International Workshop on Planetary, Solar and Heliospheric Radio 
Emissions (PRE 8) in last week of October this year

The PRE 8 workshop deals with the most recent developments in the study 
of non-thermal radio emissions from the Sun, the radio planets, the 
heliosphere, and from extrasolar sources like exoplanets or brown 
dwarfs. Special emphasis is put on current spacecraft missions (Juno, 
Cassini, Van Allen Probes etc.), but also new developments in 
ground-based radio telescopes will be matters of discussion, which 
should lead to a better coordination of ground- and space-based 
observations.

PRE 8 is the continuation of a series of workshops that took place in 
Graz in 1984, 1987, 1991, 1996, 2001, 2005 and 2010. PRE 8 will take 
place October 25-27, 2016, in the conference hotel "Schloss Seggau", 
which is located about 30 km south of Graz near the town of Leibnitz in 
Austria.
For more information please visit our website at 
http://pre8.oeaw.ac.at/index.php. Registration and abstract submission 
are already open. The abstract deadline is on Monday September 5.

On behalf of the organizing committee I am looking forward to your 
abstract submission.

With my best regards and have a nice summer,

Georg Fischer (Chair of SOC and LOC)
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